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PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the City of Coral Gables, Florida, City Commission will conduct a 
Public Hearing on Tuesday, May 28, 2019 on the following application at the Coral Gables City 
Commission Chambers, City Hall, 405 Biltmore Way, Coral Gables, Florida: 
 

A Resolution of the City Commission of Coral Gables, Florida pursuant to Zoning Code Article 1, 
"General Provisions,” Section 1-104 "Jurisdiction and applicability," to grant approval of 
modification of existing government facility known as Fire Station No. 2, legally described as Lot 1 
thru 17, re-subdivision of a portion of Block 26, Coral Gables Riviera Section Part 2, (525 S. Dixie 
Highway), Coral Gables, Florida; to provide for construction of trolley maintenance facility, 
providing for a repealer provision, severability clause, and providing for an effective date.  
 

The City of Coral Gables is proposing renovations, upgrades, and expansion to the existing Fire Station 2; 
and construction of a new Trolley Maintenance Facility, both located at 525 South Dixie Highway.  
 
All interested parties are invited to attend and participate. Please visit the City webpage at www.coralgables.com to view 
information concerning the application. The complete application is on file and available for examination during business 
hours at the Planning Division, 427 Biltmore Way, Suite 201, Coral Gables, Florida, 33134. Please forward to other interested 
parties. 

 
Sincerely, 

City of Coral Gables, Florida 


